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Major Principles of Media Law Jul 29 2019 MAJOR PRINCIPLES OF MEDIA
LAW is a comprehensive and concise summary of media law. It has been
refined through fourteen editions and has been reviewed by more than
30 law scholars. MAJOR PRINCIPLES is revised every year to include the
most recent developments in communication law through the end of the
Supreme Court's term. Each August, a new edition is available for fall
classes, with recent developments through July 1 fully integrated into
the text, not added as an appendix or separate supplement.
Media Law Feb 13 2021 Media law in the UK is changing as it contends
with influences such as EC law, technological innovation, political
pressures and the incorporation of new human rights legislation. This
book outlines the key principles of the current law.
Comparative Media Law and Ethics Mar 17 2021 Providing practical and
theoretical resources on media law and ethics for the United Kingdom
and United States of America and referencing other legal jurisdictions
such as France, Japan, India, China and Saudi Arabia, Comparative
Media Law and Ethics is suitable for upper undergraduate and
postgraduate study and for professionals in the media who need to work
internationally. The book focuses on the law of the United Kingdom,
the source of common law, which has dominated the English speaking
world, and on the law of the USA, the most powerful cultural,
economic, political and military power in the world. Media law and

ethics have evolved differently in the US from the UK. This book
investigates why this is the case. Throughout, media law and
regulation is evaluated in terms of its social and cultural
context.The book has a companion website at http://www.maradio.gold.ac.uk/cmle providing complementary resources and updated
developments on the topics explored.
Routledge Handbook of Media Law Oct 04 2022 Featuring specially
commissioned chapters from experts in the field of media and
communications law, this book provides an authoritative survey of
media law from a comparative perspective. The handbook does not simply
offer a synopsis of the state of affairs in media law jurisprudence,
rather it provides a better understanding of the forces that generate
media rules, norms, and standards against the background of major
transformations in the way information is mediated as a result of
democratization, economic development, cultural change, globalization
and technological innovation. The book addresses a range of issues
including: Media Law and Evolving Concepts of Democracy Network
neutrality and traffic management Public Service Broadcasting in
Europe Interception of Communication and Surveillance in Russia State
secrets, leaks and the media A variety of rule-making institutions are
considered, including administrative, and judicial entities within and
outside government, but also entities such as associations and
corporations that generate binding rules. The book assesses the
emerging role of supranational economic and political groupings as
well as non-Western models, such as China and India, where cultural
attitudes toward media freedoms are often very different. Monroe E.
Price is Director of the Center for Global Communication Studies at
the Annenberg School for the University of Pennsylvania and Joseph and
Sadie Danciger Professor of Law and Director of the Howard M. Squadron
Program in Law, Media and Society at the Cardozo School of Law.
Stefaan Verhulst is Chief of Research at the Markle Foundation.
Previously he was the co-founder and co-director, with Professor
Monroe Price, of the Programme in Comparative Media Law and Policy
(PCMLP) at Oxford University, as well as senior research fellow at the
Centre for Socio Legal Studies. Libby Morgan is the Associate Director
of the Center for Global Communication Studies at the Annenberg School
for the University of Pennsylvania.
McNae's Essential Law for Journalists Jul 09 2020 The definitive
media law guide for journalists and students alike. The only media law
text endorsed by the NCTJ, McNae's offers unrivalled practical
guidance on a wide range of reporting situations - an invaluable tool
throughout your journalism career.
Electronic Media Law and Regulation Dec 26 2021 Electronic Media Law
and Regulation is a case-based law text that provides students with
direct access to case law as well as the context in which to
understand its meaning and impact. The text overviews the major legal

and regulatory issues facing broadcasting, cable, and developing media
in today's industry. Presenting information from major cases, rules,
regulations, and legal documents in a concise and readable form, this
book helps current and prospective media professsionals understand the
complex realm of law and regulation. Students will learn how to avoid
common legal pitfalls and anticipate situations that may have
potential legal consequences. This sixth edition provides annotated
cases with margin notes, and new chapters address such timely issues
as media ownership, freedom of information, entertainment rights, and
cyber law.
Media Law Jan 27 2022 The fifth edition of Media Law covers legal
developments affecting journalists and broadcasters. There is
exhaustive coverage of all the major areas of media law, detailing the
up-to-date position on defamation, obscenity, official secrecy,
copyright and confidentiality, contempt of court and protection of
privacy. Also covered is the regulation of films, video, theatre and
advertising, plus the rights of access to business and government
information.
MEDIA LAW AND ETHICS Aug 22 2021 Designed as a textbook for
undergraduate and postgraduate students of journalism, mass
communication, visual communi-cation, electronic media and other
related media courses, this compact text provides a detailed
description of the rules, acts and ethics concerning print,
electronic, film and advertising media as prevalent in India. The book
begins with the history of media law in India and discusses the
specific provisions in the Constitution of India which are essential
for a journalist to know. It then goes on to define the concepts of
freedom of media, defamation and Intellectual Property Rights.
Besides, the text discusses in detail the provisions of the Indian
Penal Code and the Criminal Procedure Code relevant to the media. In
addition to covering different types of cyber crimes such as hacking,
cracking and e-mail bombing, it includes regulations related to film
media and advertising. Finally, the book throws light on media law
concerning women and children. The book also includes several
important cases to enable students to relate various acts and
regulations to real-life situations. Besides students, journalists and
other media professionals who cover courts and law-related beats would
also find this book immensely valuable.
Media Law Sep 10 2020 This book provides a clear and concise
explanation of media law principles. It focuses on the practical
aspects of how to protect oneself from claims and how to evaluate the
likelihood of a successful claim
Media Law, Ethics, and Policy in the Digital Age May 07 2020 The
growing presence of digital technologies has caused significant
changes in the protection of digital rights. With the ubiquity of
these modern technologies, there is an increasing need for advanced

media and rights protection. Media Law, Ethics, and Policy in the
Digital Age is a key resource on the challenges, opportunities,
issues, controversies, and contradictions of digital technologies in
relation to media law and ethics and examines occurrences in different
socio-political and economic realities. Highlighting multidisciplinary
studies on cybercrime, invasion of privacy, and muckraking, this
publication is an ideal reference source for policymakers,
academicians, researchers, advanced-level students, government
officials, and active media practitioners.
Media & Entertainment Law Sep 22 2021 The fourth edition of Media and
Entertainment Law has been fully updated, analysing some of the most
recent judgments in media law from across the United Kingdom, such as
Cliff Richard v the BBC, Max Schrems v Facebook and the Irish
Information Commissioner, developments on the ‘right to be forgotten’
(NT1 and NT2) and ABC v Daily Telegraph (Sir Philip Green). The book’s
two main themes are freedom of expression and an individual’s right to
privacy. Regulation of the communication industries is covered
extensively, including discussion of the print press and its online
editions following Leveson, traditional broadcasting regulations for
terrestrial TV and radio as well as media activities on converged
devices, such as tablets, iPads, mobile phone devices and ‘on demand’
services. Intellectual property law (specifically copyright) in the
music and entertainment industries is also explored in the book’s
later chapters. Also new to this edition are sections on: A focus on
freedom of expression: its philosophical foundations; the struggles of
those who have fought for it; and the varied ways in which the courts
interpret freedom of expression regarding the taking and publishing of
photographs. The ‘right to be forgotten’, data breaches, and the
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). The media’s increasing
access to the courts, particularly when considering the privacy of
those who are suspected of sexual offences. Press regulators,
broadcasting and advertising regulations, and film and video
regulations. Election and party-political broadcast regulations, with
a focus on social media and recent election fraud. The emergence of
online music distribution services, internet radio and free digital
streaming music services, and their effect on the music industry. The
fourth edition also features a variety of pedagogical features to
encourage critical analysis of case law and one’s own beliefs.
Social Media Risk and the Law Aug 29 2019 Social media has many
advantages for professional communication – but it also carries
considerable risks, including legal pitfalls. This book equips
students and communication professionals with the knowledge and skills
to help minimise the risks that can arise when they post or host on
social media. It offers them strategies for taking advantage of the
opportunities of social media while also navigating the ethical,
legal, and organisational risks that can lead to audience outrage,

brand damage, expensive litigation and communication crises. The book
uses stakeholder theory and risk analysis tools to anticipate,
identify, address and balance these opportunities and risks. It takes
a global approach to risk and social media law, drawing on fascinating
case studies from key international jurisdictions to explain and
illustrate the basic principles. Whether you are a corporate
communicator, social media manager, journalist, marketer, blogger or
student you will find this book an essential addition to your
professional library as the first reference point when social media
and legal risks arise.
Media Law for Journalists Jun 19 2021 This book is both an
introductory text and reference guide to the main issues facing
journalists today, including social media, fake news, and regulators.
The text covers the law of the United Kingdom – including Scots and
Northern Irish devolved legislation – as well as human rights and EU
laws. This book covers essential areas such as: privacy,
confidentiality, freedom of expression and media freedom, defamation,
contempt of court, regulation of the print press and broadcast
regulation as well as discussions on fake news and how to regulate
online harm. There is a section on intellectual property law, covering
mainly copyright. Court reporting and how to report on children, young
people and victims of sexual offences receive particular attention in
this book with relevant cases in user-friendly format. The engaging
writing style is aimed to enthuse students, practitioners and
lecturers with plenty of examination and practice materials. The text
is packed with extensive learning aids including case studies, boxed
notes, sample examination questions, appendices of statutes and cases
and a glossary. It is intended as a complete course textbook for
students and teachers of journalism, media, communications and PR
courses, focusing on diploma courses, NCTJ examinations and broadcast
journalism courses such as the BJTC. The book’s international focus
would also make it ideal reading for journalists from across the world
who are working in the UK. The book presumes no prior legal knowledge.
Media Law in Kuwait Aug 10 2020 Derived from the renowned multivolume International Encyclopaedia of Laws, this analysis of media law
in Kuwait surveys the massively altered and enlarged legal landscape
traditionally encompassed in laws pertaining to freedom of expression
and regulation of communications. Everywhere, a shift from mass media
to mass self-communication has put enormous pressure on traditional
law models. An introduction describing the main actors and salient
aspects of media markets is followed by in-depth analyses of print
media, radio and television broadcasting, the Internet, commercial
communications, political advertising, concentration in media markets,
and media regulation. Among the topics that arise for discussion are
privacy, cultural policy, protection of minors, competition policy,
access to digital gateways, protection of journalists’ sources,

standardization and interoperability, and liability of intermediaries.
Relevant case law is considered throughout, as are various ethical
codes. A clear, comprehensive overview of media legislation, case law,
and doctrine, presented from the practitioner’s point of view, this
book is a valuable time-saving resource for all concerned with media
and communication freedom. Lawyers representing parties with interests
in Kuwait will welcome this very useful guide, and academics and
researchers will appreciate its value in the study of comparative
media law.
Media Law and Ethics Nov 05 2022 'Media Law and Ethics' is a truly
comprehensive overview and a thoughtful introduction to media law
principle and cases as well as related ethical concerns relevant to
the practice of professional communication. Since it integrates both
current law and ethical queries, it is ideal for both undergraduate
and graduate courses in media law and ethics. New co-author Dr Kyu Ho
Youm helps provide this new edition with an international scope,
having written a chapter in the previous edition on international and
foreign law. The book also covers the most timely and incendiary
issues in modern American media. The new fifth edition has been
updated with current events, and discusses the potential impact they
have.
Australian Media Law Sep 30 2019 Australian Media Law details and
explains the complex case law, legislation and regulations governing
media practice in areas as diverse as journalism, advertising,
multimedia and broadcasting. It examines the issues affecting
traditional forms of media such as television, radio, film and
newspapers as well as for recent forms such as the internet, online
forums and digital technology, in a clear and accessible format.
Media Law in Brazil Oct 31 2019
The UK Media Law Pocketbook Aug 02 2022 As media law becomes more
complicated and some of the leading textbooks thicker and larger, this
concise guide provides core information without patronizing those with
existing knowledge or bamboozling those with little expertise.
Suitable for journalists, media workers, and anyone in the cultural or
publishing industries, the book engages and addresses the Internet and
blogging, social networking, instant messaging, digital multi-media
publication and consumption as well as traditional print and
broadcast. Each chapter covers substantive 'black letter law' and
regulation/ethics, and kept in mind throughout will be the difference
in duties and obligations between words and pictures, print and
broadcasting. The focus is on the law relating to England & Wales, but
with references to key differences to bear in mind in Scotland and
Northern Ireland. Chapters start with bullet points, then flesh out
the details and summarize pitfalls to avoid. Readers are left in no
doubt about liabilities and potential penalties. Anticipating a
dynamically changing arena, the text is also backed up by downloadable

sound podcasts, videocasts, Internet source links throughout the book
text, and a companion website so that any significant updates are
immediately accessible direct from the ebook. Visit:
https://ukmedialawpocketbook.wordpress.com/
Media Law in the United Kingdom Jan 03 2020 Derived from the renowned
multi-volume International Encyclopaedia of Laws, this analysis of
media law in the United Kingdom surveys the massively altered and
enlarged legal landscape traditionally encompassed in laws pertaining
to freedom of expression and regulation of communications. Everywhere,
a shift from mass media to mass self-communication has put enormous
pressure on traditional law models. An introduction describing the
main actors and salient aspects of media markets is followed by indepth analyses of print media, radio and television broadcasting, the
Internet, commercial communications, political advertising,
concentration in media markets, and media regulation. Among the topics
that arise for discussion are privacy, cultural policy, protection of
minors, competition policy, access to digital gateways, protection of
journalists' sources, standardization and interoperability, and
liability of intermediaries. Relevant case law is considered
throughout, as are various ethical codes. A clear, comprehensive
overview of media legislation, case law, and doctrine, presented from
the practitioner's point of view, this book is a valuable time-saving
resource for all concerned with media and communication freedom.
Lawyers representing parties with interests in the United Kingdom will
welcome this very useful guide, and academics and researchers will
appreciate its value in the study of comparative media law.
Introduction to Media Law and Ethics for Journalists May 19 2021
Social Media and the Law Mar 29 2022 Social media platforms like
Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, YouTube, and Snapchat allow users to
connect with one another and share information with the click of a
mouse or a tap on a touchscreen—and have become vital tools for
professionals in the news and strategic communication fields. But as
rapidly as these services have grown in popularity, their legal
ramifications aren’t widely understood. To what extent do
communicators put themselves at risk for defamation and privacy
lawsuits when they use these tools, and what rights do communicators
have when other users talk about them on social networks? How can an
entity maintain control of intellectual property issues—such as
posting copyrighted videos and photographs—consistent with the
developing law in this area? How and when can journalists and
publicists use these tools to do their jobs without endangering their
employers or clients? Including two new chapters that examine First
Amendment issues and ownership of social media accounts and content,
Social Media and the Law brings together thirteen media law scholars
to address these questions and more, including current issues like
copyright, online impersonation, anonymity, cyberbullying, sexting,

and live streaming. Students and professional communicators alike need
to be aware of laws relating to defamation, privacy, intellectual
property, and government regulation—and this guidebook is here to help
them navigate the tricky legal terrain of social media.
Handbook of Social Media and the Law Nov 12 2020 Billions of minutes
a month are spent globally on social media. This raises not only
serious legal issues, but also has a clear impact on everyday
commercial activity. This book considers the significant legal
developments that have arisen due to social media. It provides an
expert explanation of the issues that practitioners and businesses
need to consider, as well as the special measures that are required in
order to minimise their exposure to risk. The content is highly
practical, and not only explores the law related to social media, but
also includes useful aids for the reader, such as flow charts,
checklists and case studies. Various categories and channels of social
media are covered in this book, alongside the legal classification of
different social networks. Social media is also considered in the
context of human rights law by evaluating the implications this has
had upon the development of civil and criminal law when pursuing a
civil remedy or criminal prosecution in relation to online speech. As
part of these discussions the book deals specifically with the
Defamation Act 2013, the Communications Act 2003, the Computer Misuse
Act 1990 and the Contempt of Court Act 1988 among other key issues
such as seeking Injunctions and the resulting privacy implications.
Finally, the author also pays careful consideration to the commercial
aspects raised by social media. The reader will find reference to key
cases and regulatory guidance notes and statutes including, the Data
Protection Act 1998 (including the draft Data Protection Regulation),
user privacy, human rights, trading and advertising standards, special
rules for FCA regulated bodies and social media insurance. This book
is an invaluable guide for private practice and in-house
practitioners, business professionals, academics and post-graduate
students involved in the law surrounding social media.
Digital Media Law Oct 12 2020 Covering the latest legal updates and
rulings, the second edition of Digital Media Law presents a
comprehensive introduction to all the critical issues surrounding
media law. Provides a solid foundation in media law Illustrates how
digitization and globalization are constantly shifting the legal
landscape Utilizes current and relevant examples to illustrate key
concepts Revised section on legal research covers how and where to
find the law Updated with new rulings relating to corporate political
speech, student speech, indecency and Net neutrality, restrictions on
libel tourism, cases filed against U.S. information providers,
WikiLeaks and shield laws, file sharing, privacy issues, sexting,
cyber-stalking, and many others An accompanying website is regularly
updated with new rulings, access to slip opinions and other

supplementary material.
The Journalist's Guide to Media Law Dec 14 2020 This widely used
introduction to media law takes a journalist's perspective. Written in
a clear, non-legalistic fashion, it shows how journalists can produce
ethical, hard-edged reportage while staying on the right side of the
law. The authors also explain how to negotiate some of the key ethical
minefields of day-to-day reporting, focusing on ethical dilemmas which
can have legal consequences. This fully revised fourth edition offers
a comprehensive overview of aspects of law which relate to a
journalist's work including defamation, contempt, confidentiality,
privacy, trespass, intellectual property, and ethical regulation.
Recent cases and examples are used to illustrate key points. Also
included is an introduction to the legal system and guidelines on
reporting legal issues. Tips, summaries, and a handy flow chart to
defamation law make The Journalist's Guide to Media Law a handy
reference for professionals and an essential text for students.
Media Law in Lithuania Apr 05 2020 Derived from the renowned multivolume International Encyclopaedia of Laws, this analysis of media law
in Lithuania surveys the massively altered and enlarged legal
landscape traditionally encompassed in laws pertaining to freedom of
expression and regulation of communications. Everywhere, a shift from
mass media to mass self-communication has put enormous pressure on
traditional law models. An introduction describing the main actors and
salient aspects of media markets is followed by in-depth analyses of
print media, radio and television broadcasting, the Internet,
commercial communications, political advertising, concentration in
media markets, and media regulation. Among the topics that arise for
discussion are privacy, cultural policy, protection of minors,
competition policy, access to digital gateways, protection of
journalists’ sources, standardization and interoperability, and
liability of intermediaries. Relevant case law is considered
throughout, as are various ethical codes. A clear, comprehensive
overview of media legislation, case law, and doctrine, presented from
the practitioner’s point of view, this book is a valuable time-saving
resource for all concerned with media and communication freedom.
Lawyers representing parties with interests in Lithuania will welcome
this very useful guide, and academics and researchers will appreciate
its value in the study of comparative media law.
Research Handbook on EU Media Law and Policy Jul 01 2022 This cuttingedge Research Handbook presents a comprehensive overview of the
European Union’s influence on the regulation of the media sector in
the digital age. It explores and compares several areas of European
legislation that have an impact on the media sector, defined in a
broad sense for its capacity to influence the public opinion at large.
Electronic Media Law and Regulation Jan 15 2021 Electronic Media Law
and Regulation is a case-based law text that provides students with

direct access to case law as well as the context in which to
understand its meaning and impact. The text overviews the major legal
and regulatory issues facing broadcasting, cable, and developing media
in today's industry. Presenting information from major cases, rules,
regulations, and legal documents in a concise and readable form, this
book helps current and prospective media professsionals understand the
complex realm of law and regulation. Students will learn how to avoid
common legal pitfalls and anticipate situations that may have
potential legal consequences. This sixth edition provides annotated
cases with margin notes, and new chapters address such timely issues
as media ownership, freedom of information, entertainment rights, and
cyber law. A companion website provides additional materials for
students and instructors.
Media Law and Ethics,, Third Edition May 31 2022 The third edition of
Media Law and Ethics features a complete updating of all major U.S.
Supreme Court cases and lower court decisions through 1998; more
discussion throughout the book on media ethics and the role of ethics
in media law; and an updated appendix that now features a copy of the
U.S. Constitution, new sample copyright and trademark registration
forms, and the current versions of major media codes of ethics,
including the new code of the Society of Professional Journalists.
Extensively updated and expanded chapters provide: *more detailed
explanations of the legal system, the judicial process, and the
relationship between media ethics and media law; *new cases in this
developing area of the law that has attracted renewed attention from
the U.S. Supreme Court; *the new Telecommunications Act and the
Communications Decency Act; *a discussion of telecommunications and
the Internet; *new developments in access to courts, records, and
meetings such as recent court decisions and statutory changes; and
*more information about trademark and trade secret laws and recent
changes in copyright laws, as well as major court decisions on
intellectual property. The book has also been updated to include new
developments in obscenity and indecency laws, such as the
Communications Decency Act, and the U.S. Supreme Court decision in
Reno vs. ACLU. In addition, the instructor's manual includes a listing
of electronic sources of information about media law, sample exams,
and a sample syllabus.
Law for Journalists Feb 25 2022 Written by a working journalist with
over 20 years’ experience, Law for Journalists is designed to equip
you with a solid understanding of the day-to-day legal principles and
practices you will need throughout your career. Suitable for use on
courses accredited by the NCTJ and BCTJ, this book is packed full of
practical tips and suggestions, making it a must-have guide to media
law for journalism students, trainees and working journalists alike.
New to this edition: ● Discussion of the first cases brought since the
Defamation Act 2013 came into force, highlighting how the new

provisions are being interpreted by the courts. ● Increased coverage
of broadcast and online journalism, and social media. ● More detailed
focus on the ethical codes of practice used by Ofcom and IPSO.
Electronic Media Law Apr 17 2021 ***BRAND-NEW for FALL '05: Visit
www.wiu.edu/users/mfrls for the latest updates in court cases, laws
and regulations since March 2005!!!Even though the First Amendment of
the U.S. Constitution grants freedom of speech and freedom of the
press, laws and regulations governing media frequently evolve as the
media themselves do. As a result, it is often a challenge to keep pace
with new laws and regulations.Electronic Media Law is a comprehensive,
up-to-date textbook on the constantly changing and often complex world
of electronic media law. Author Roger L. Sadler examines the laws,
regulations, and court rulings affecting broadcasting, cable,
satellite, and cyberspace. The book also looks at cases from the print
media and general First Amendment law, because they often contain
important concepts that are relevant to the electronic media.
Electronic Media Law is written for mass media students, not for
future lawyers, so the text is straightforward and explains
"legalese." The author covers First Amendment law, political
broadcasting rules, broadcast content regulations, FCC rules for
station operations, cable regulation, media ownership rules, media
liability lawsuits, intrusive newsgathering methods, media
restrictions during wartime, libel, privacy, copyright, advertising
law, freedom of information, cameras in the court, and privilege.Key
Features Provides an easy-to-use format of chapter categories and
sections that facilitate research on individual topics Frequently
Asked Questions highlight important points from cases Explains
complex, legal concepts in basic terms that give students the
foundation for further studies in electronic media law Electronic
Media Law provides an understanding of the First Amendment and the
American legal system with an emphasis on the electronic media. It is
an excellent textbook for undergraduate and graduate students studying
broadcast law and media law.
Media Law and Ethics Mar 05 2020
Media Law Sep 03 2022 Media law is a fast-developing area of
scholarship that raises many high-profile and controversial questions.
Recent issues include the use of privacy injunctions, the regulation
of the press, the political power of media moguls, mass leaks of
government information, and the responsibility of the digital media to
prevent the spread of extreme content and fake news. This study looks
at these issues and the key debates in media law. The book includes
chapters examining the protection of personal rights to reputation and
privacy, the administration of justice, the role of government
censorship, the protection of the newsgathering process, the
regulation of the media and the impact of digital communications. The
analysis is grounded in an account of media freedom that looks at the

important democratic functions performed by the media and journalism.
Examining various key themes, this study shows how those functions
continue to evolve in a changing political culture and also how the
media are subject to a range of legal and informal constraints. The
book asks whether the law strikes the right balance in protecting
media freedom while preventing the abuse of media power, and considers
the future of media law in the digital era. It is essential reading
for students and scholars of media law alike.
Major Principles of Media Law, 2019 Edition, Revised Feb 02 2020
Offering the most up-to-date coverage available, MAJOR PRINCIPLES OF
MEDIA LAW, 2019, delivers a comprehensive summary of media law that is
current through the end of the Supreme Court's 2017-18 term. The book
is revised every year to include the most recent additions,
developments and changes in communication law. The 2019 edition is
available in the Fall, with recent developments through July 2018,
fully integrated throughout--not added as an appendix or separate
supplement. Extremely reader friendly, the book includes a Table of
Cases to help readers easily locate cases, detailed definitions of key
words in the margins, Focus On sidebars with more in-depth
information, and What should I know about my state? features
highlighting key issues by state. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
Media Law Jun 27 2019 Media Law: Cases Materials and Commentary 2nd
edition is an engaging and accessible introduction to the dynamic area
of media law. It examines the basic principles of the substantive
areas of law affecting the practice of contemporary media
organisations including defamation, invasion of privacy and freedom of
information.Using carefully selected excerpts from recent cases and
legislation and insightful author commentary, the book introduces
important media concepts and helps readers put these into both legal
and cultural contexts. The second edition incorporates critical
perspectives from a range of academic disciplines including media and
cultural studies to offer conceptual frameworks in which Australian
media law can be understood and interpreted. New to this
editionComprehensively updated with current legislation, recent High
Court decisions and discussion of contemporary, topical case studies
and reports.New author Daniel Joyce (UNSW) brings additional expertise
in media law, particularly freedom of expression.Part 2: Media
Regulation has been substantially revised with new chapters on 'Print
Media and Journalists', 'Broadcasting Services' and 'Online Content'
and includes discussion of the Finkelstein Inquiry and Convergence
ReviewChapter 15: Information Privacy updated to reflect amendments to
the Privacy Act and the new Australian Privacy Principles.
European and International Media Law Oct 24 2021 This unique textbook
offers a comprehensive overview of European and international media

law, and how globalised communication has shaped it.
Law and the Media Jun 07 2020 Introducing readers to the study of
law, media and popular culture, this text, using three original case
studies, re-examines the assumptions underpinning existing research
and suggests alternatives. Arguing that the study of law, media and
popular culture should be embedded in the sociology of everyday life,
the author focuses on four specific topics, in which there is scope
for further development. These are the facts that: the current
literature in this field predominantly focuses on crime, neglecting
the way the media portrays less spectacular, more run-of-the-mill
legal topics fiction, primarily, has captured scholars' attention,
with remarkably less being paid to representations of law, other than
crime, in factual media textual analysis continues to be the preferred
method in the study of law and the media the literature is dominated
by a fear of corrosive media effects, while the potential of the media
and popular culture to improve public legal knowledge, facilitate
access to justice and promote legal change remains largely
undocumented. Exploring the often uneasy relationship between law and
popular culture from specific socio-legal perspectives, including
systems theory, semiotics of law and legal pluralism, this book is an
essential read for those studying and researching in this area.
MEDIA LAW AND ETHICS Nov 24 2021 Designed as a textbook for
undergraduate and postgraduate students of journalism, mass
communication, visual communi-cation, electronic media and other
related media courses, this compact text provides a detailed
description of the rules, acts and ethics concerning print,
electronic, film and advertising media as prevalent in India. The book
begins with the history of media law in India and discusses the
specific provisions in the Constitution of India which are essential
for a journalist to know. It then goes on to define the concepts of
freedom of media, defamation and Intellectual Property Rights.
Besides, the text discusses in detail the provisions of the Indian
Penal Code and the Criminal Procedure Code relevant to the media. In
addition to covering different types of cyber crimes such as hacking,
cracking and e-mail bombing, it includes regulations related to film
media and advertising. Finally, the book throws light on media law
concerning women and children. The book also includes several
important cases to enable students to relate various acts and
regulations to real-life situations. Besides students, journalists and
other media professionals who cover courts and law-related beats would
also find this book immensely valuable.
European Media Law Dec 02 2019 Supplies an in-depth commentary on EU
media law, with detailed analysis of all important legislation and
court decisions. It leads European lawyers with vast knowledge and
practical experience of media law provide detailed expert commentary.
Law and the Media Apr 29 2022 Tom Crone's classic text has been

thoroughly revised by an impressive team of legal experts. It provides
an essential source of reference for the key legal issues encountered
by those who work in the media such as journalists, editors and
producers, as well as media lawyers. Topics covered include:
Protection of Reputation Copyright and Rights Clearance New Media
Breach of Confidence and Privacy The Data Protection Act 1998
Reporting Restrictions, Contempt of Court and Protection of
Journalistic Sources The Freedom of Information Act 2000 and Official
Secrets Professional Regulatory Bodies and Advertising The Human
Rights Act 1998 The Law in Scotland and the United States of America
Comprehensive supplementary reference material is also provided,
including a glossary of legal terms, addresses, telephone numbers and
web sites of professional bodies, and specimen agreements including
interview agreements and moral rights waivers. With contributions
from: Terence Bergin, Marietta Cauchi, Jane Colston, Mark Cranwell,
Charles de Fleurieu, Simon Dowson-Collins, David Green, Peter
Grundberg, Rebecca Handler, Joanna Ludlam, Rosalind McInnes, Hugh
Tomlinson and John Wadham.
The Journalist's Guide to Media Law Jul 21 2021 We are all
journalists and publishers now: at the touch of a button we can send
our words, sounds and images out to the world. No matter whether
you're a traditional journalist, a blogger, a public relations
practitioner or a social media editor, everything you publish or
broadcast is subject to the law. But which law? This widely used
practical guide to communication law is essential reading for anyone
who writes or broadcasts professionally, whether in journalism or
strategic communication. It offers a mindful approach to assessing
media law risks so practitioners can navigate legal and ethical
barriers to publishing in mainstream and social media. This sixth
edition has been substantially revised to reflect recent developments
in litigation, and the impact of national security laws and the rising
gig economy where graduates might work in the news media, PR, new
media start-ups, or as freelancers. It covers defamation, contempt,
confidentiality, privacy, trespass, intellectual property, and ethical
regulation, as well as the special challenges of commenting on
criminal allegations and trials. Recent cases and examples from social
media, journalism and public relations are used to illustrate key
points and new developments. Whether you work in a news room, in
public relations or marketing, or blog from home, make sure you have
The Journalist's Guide to Media Law at your side. 'Whether you're an
MSM editor or reporter, a blogger, a tweeter or a personal brand, this
book might save your bacon.' - Jonathan Holmes, former ABC Media Watch
host 'The leading text book from which most journos learned their law'
- Margaret Simons, associate professor in journalism, Monash
University
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